
 

 

 

CUENTISTAS 2024: “Ocurrió en una fiesta en España” 

 

I, ___________________________________________________________, parent or 

guardian of _________________________________________________________, who 

is participating in the Literary Contest CUENTISTAS 2024, organized by the Education 

Office of Spain in the USA (Embassy of Spain) and the Spanish Resource Center in Provo 

(Brigham Young University), give permission: 

 

1. To publish the story in the media and social networks for promotional 

purposes. 

 

2. To reveal the participant's identity in the media and social networks for 

promotional purposes. 

 

3. For photos and videos of my child to be taken and used for documentation, 

promotion, and outreach purposes. Photographs and videos may be used by 

the Spain Education Office and the Spanish Resource Center for newsletters, 

promotional videos, posts, etc., in the media and social networks. 

 

 

 

In ___________________, _________________, 2024 

                                                                                   (place)                                                       (date) 

 

 

 

Signature: ________________________ 


